
Toormina Public School Yarn Up 
Friday 23rd February 2018 

  
Attending:    Dale, David, Bronwyn, Michelle, Erica, Kristy (Acting Principal) and Elizabeth 
(Student Support/Community Liaison) 

1. David is a part of Miindyra La Goori Men’s Group 

Men’s group would be happy to come and work on proposed outdoor meeting area. 
 David will send Kristy a copy of proposed plan. 
  
 Men’s group will also be working with/mentoring Toormina High boys on projects. 
 Strong, enthusiastic women needed to start a similar group for women/girls. 

 Men’s group also running an identity group to assist off Country kids to connect with 
their Country and Aboriginal Culture 

  
 Activities coming up soon in our community to be promoted by our school through 
newsletter/facebook: 

 WOW - women of the world gathering at showground 
 Youthweek activities happening in Toormina during next school holidays 
 
 Suggestion that Yarn Up minutes be uploaded to Toormina P&C Facebook page. 

 Elizabeth to tag Yarn Up attendees so that they will get Yarn Up notifications on 
Facebook. 
 
Ready Mob are prepared to sponsor 2018 shirts 
Kristy will check with Kirsty re ordering of new shirts 

 
2. Kristy - Acting Principal 

 
Attending today’s AECG and will report back to Yarn Up group in Week 8. 
Expecting to find out about any school community plans for NAIDOC Week 2018 and 
dates. 
 
Outlined School Plan and enrichment program starting Term 2 and Term 3 
 
Bryce currently teaching Gumbaynggirr language to students in Kinder to Year 2, 
eventually extending to Stage 2 and 3 students to compliment lessons continued in 
Year 7 at Toormina High. 
 
Fundraiser date set aside for Tuesday 29th May (Term 2, Week 5). 
 
Next meeting – Friday Week 8 23rd March (9:30am in staffroom) 
 

 


